Clubs & Societies Board Tabled at meeting
7 May 2013

CGCU Motor Club Contingency Claim

A note by the CGCU VP Finance Justin Chan

CGCU Motor Club are requesting contingency funding to cover the cost of travel to one of their races
in the British University Karting Championship. The race was called off on arrival at the circuit
(Buckmore Park in Kent) due to snow on the track and was re-scheduled for later in the year. As the
BUKC organisers didn’t decide to cancel until all the teams had arrived on site the club were unable
to avoid the travel expenditure. The cost of the travel is £62.00 for minibus hire and £26.14 in fuel,
totalling £88.14. The CGCU contingency funding is not large enough to cover this at only £61.02 so
we are requesting £27.12 from CSB to cover the full request from CGCU Motor Club.



